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Notice 
11-11-2023 

(Postponement of Walk-in Interview) 
 

 

With reference to notification no IUST/FT/JKST&IC/Adv./2023/01 dated 
08-11-2023, the walk-in interview scheduled on 13-11-2023 for a 
temporary position of Project Assistant to engage in a research project 
to study “Characterization and antimicrobial activity of walnut hull extract” 
has been postponed. All the interested candidates may regularly visit 
IUST website for the new date of the interview. For any further query, 
please contact the project principal investigator via email mentioned 
below. 
 

 

IUST/FT/JKST&IC/Adv./2023/02 

 SD/- 
Dr Hilal A Makroo 

Principal Investigator 
hilal.makroo@iust.ac.in 
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